NESPELEM SCHOOL DISTRICT #14
PO BOX 291
NESPELEM, WA  99155
PHONE: (509) 634-4541



May 5, 2022
Dear Families:
Please see the latest updates below:
Events:
May 9                                       Seed Planting
May 17                                     Vision Screening  
May 24                                     Open House (3:15 pm)
May 30                                     Memorial Day (No School)    
June 1                                        Eighth Grade Promotion Parade
June 8                                        Kinder Promotion
June 9                                        Last Day of School                    

Health & Safety:
We are hoping to have a vision screening on May 17th.  Please make sure your students attend school that day.

We have moved the Kinder class to another room for the remainder of the year, as testing has shown that the room has poor air circulation.  This will give us time to figure out a solution over the summer.

Please do not send energy drinks, soda, or “junk food” to school with your students.

Academic & Events:
There will be a seed planting session on the 9th of May with the Tribal Environmental Trust.  

Enrollment packets for next fall will be available in the office starting May 15th.

Reserve your yearbook now!  They should be finished before school is over.  The cost will be $20 per book.

Sports & Activities:
Track season has started and there will be a meet Thursday in Brewster.  Matt Timentwa is the coach and the team will be leaving at 2:15 pm..

Employment:
We have Elementary & Middle School Teacher positions open for next year, as well as an intern in the Building Office.  We are also accepting applications for substitutes.  For more information, please look at our website or call the office.

Summer:
We will have summer school available for current grades 4th – 8th.  Call to have your student’s name added to the list.  Enrollment forms are available in the office and were mailed home with report cards.




[bookmark: _GoBack]Concerns:
If you have a concern, please contact your student’s teacher first.  Also, you are always welcome to contact me at any time.  Please see Nespelem School District policies for more details, which are all posted on our website.

Enjoy the spring weather,

Nespelem S.D.
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